
Date:  May 6, 2022 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609

Subject: Request for Confidentiality 
FCCID:   2AECKUBH01  

To Whom It May Concern, 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 C.F.R. §§ 0.457, 0.459), 
Ubicquia, Inc. (“Ubicquia”), applicant of a contemporaneously submitted certification application (the 
“Application”) for the product associated with the above-referenced FCCID (the “Subject Product”), hereby 
respectfully submits this request for confidentiality (“Request for Confidentiality” or “Request”) and seeks 
Long-Term Confidentiality with respect to Exhibits 3 and 4 of the CIIPC Application as shown below:  

Exhibit 3: Block Diagrams 
Exhibit 4: Operational Description 

With respect to the materials, information, and description contained in Exhibits 3 and 4 of the 
Application (collectively, the “Technical Details”), such Technical Details contain trade secrets and 
proprietary information not customarily released to the public.  Such Technical Details are available only to 
certain employees and contractors of Ubicquia with a need to know and who are subject to obligations of 
confidentiality to Ubicquia, such as confidentiality or non-disclosure agreements (“NDAs”).  The public 
disclosure of these Technical Details would be harmful to Ubicquia and provide unjustified benefits to its 
competitors.  

The Subject Product is not accessible to the public because it is mounted atop a streetlight luminaire 
by trained installers using bucket lift trucks.  The installers are contractors of Ubicquia or its customers, as 
applicable, and are subject to confidentiality obligations no less stringent than the confidentiality obligations 
of Ubicquia’s customers. 

Finally, Ubicquia acknowledges that under Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules, 
measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and location, attestation statements, RF exposure 
information, Ubicquia’s cover letter, and correspondence during the certification review process are not 
eligible for confidential treatment and that such information and data will be available for public review 
once a grant of equipment authorization is issued. 

We look forward to receiving the Commission’s decision with respect to this Request for 
Confidentiality.  If any questions should arise during the Commission’s consideration of this Request, please 
contact me so that we may promptly answer them. 

Sincerely, 
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